
 
 

November 17, 2011 – Louisville, KY 

You are receiving this letter because you’ve shown interest in Thoroughbred partnerships in the past 

and/or reached out to us to learn more about Starlight Racing, one of the most successful partnerships 

in Thoroughbred racing.   

Starlight Racing is a unique racing partnership.  Unlike many other partnerships, which take in tens if not 

hundreds of partners, we take pride in limiting the number of partners we accept so that all our partners 

are able to share in the hands on experience and the thrill of Thoroughbred ownership and racing.  Our 

managing partners invest their own money and do not mark up horses or tack on excessive fees.    

We have built a solid team and are proud to call five time Eclipse Award winning trainer Todd Pletcher 

our lead trainer.  “The Key to a successful partnership is having a professional team looking out for 

your interests.  Jack Wolf and Starlight Racing’s continued success sets the gold standard in 

Thoroughbred partnerships.” Todd Pletcher 

The successes we’ve shared include 48 stakes wins (17 G1’s, 12 G2’s, 7 G3’s and 12 non-graded stakes).  

Our horses are in the money an incredible 51.52% of the time and our partnerships have earned close to 

$17,000,000 in purse earnings.  Our horse’s compete at the highest level of racing at the top meets in 

Kentucky, New York, Florida, Illinois, New Jersey, Delaware, Louisiana, etc and include two time Eclipse 

Champion Ashado, who sold for a record $9,000,000.00!   

One of our top earners this year was the talented filly Hilda’s Passion who won four graded stakes this 

year, including the G1 Ballerina by 9 ¼ lengths.  She won over $700,000. and was just sold at the 

Keeneland November sale for $1,225,000.  She is a contender for the Eclipse Award in the Filly and Mare 

sprint division. 

We are accepting a limited number of partners on our recent yearling purchases, which include five colts 

and three fillies purchased from the Fasig Tipton Saratoga sale and the Keeneland September sale.  The 

yearlings will start breezing over the winter in Florida and start their racing careers as two-year-olds 

sometime next summer. 

If you would like to learn more about our future stars and how you can participate in the thrill of 

ownership in Thoroughbred racing please give us a call or send us an email and we will be happy to meet 

with you.  



Warmest regards 

 

Jack Wolf and Donald Lucarelli 
Managing Partners 
Starlight Racing 
 


